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NEW SECTION EDITORS  

FOR CHELONIANS 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 

 

   The Board of Directors wishes to thank the dedicated service over many years of the retiring team of co-Section 

Editors in this group: Will Selman (since 2016), Bruno Ferronato (2018), and Vivian Páez (2018). 

     

    After a wide search, we now wish to introduce our new team to handle freshwater turtle manuscripts:   

  

John L. Carr, Professor Emeritus of Biology, 

University of Louisiana Monroe.  He received B.S. 

and M.S. from Texas A&M University, and PhD at 

Southern Illinois University.  In recent years, he also 

serves as a Research Associate in the Department of 

Biology, Universidad del Valle, Colombia.  Dr. Carr 

has authored 80 scientific papers.  He will cover 

North America to northern South America.  

 

 

 

John H. Roe, Professor, Department of Biology, 

University of North Carolina – Pembroke. John 

received his B.A. from Davidson College, MSc from 

Purdue University, and PhD at University of 

Canberra, Australia.  Author of 50 publications.  

Initially, he will cover North America and some 

international papers. 

 

 

 

 

Carla C. Eisemberg, Lecturer in STEM Pathways, 

College of Engineering, IT and Environment, Charles 

Darwin University, Australia.  She earned an A.B. at 

Federal University of Minas Gerais, MSc at the 

Instituto Nacional de Pesquisas da Amazônia, Brazil, 

and PhD at University of Canberra, Australia.  Dr. 

Eisemberg is the author on over 30 publications.  Her 

expertise is South America and Australia/Far East. 

 

We continue to search for wider geographic scope (especially in the Old World).  If you are interested, please let us 

know. 
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https://www.researchgate.net/institution/Universidad-del-Valle-Colombia

